COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

RELEASED

CHEDRO Il OFFICE MEMORANDUM

No.p22, series of 2023 MAR 28 2023
For : ATTY. CINDERELLA FILIPINA S. BENITEZ-JARO
Executive Director IV C H L RO l l l
Subject : REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION OF ENROLLMENT, GRADUATE[AND
FACULTY DATA
Date : March 27, 2023

In compliance with the Memorandum from the Executive Director No. 223, s. 2023 with subject
“‘REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION OF ENROLLMENT, GRADUATE, AND FACULTY DATA,”
please be informed that there is no higher education institution in Region Il offering the Bachelor
of Science in Naval Architecture and Marine Engineering program.
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DR. LEONIDA B. SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESO llI
Director IV
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